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Page 23, section 15 mentions bidder must have five years experience in water/wastewater operations contracts.  Does employee 
resume outweigh corporate resume.  Can a company with little experience in water/wastewater "operations", be accepted with 
employees far exceeding requirements. (i.e. 1-OEPA Water 3, 1-OEPA Wastewater 3, 1-OEPA Water 2, 1-OEPA Wastewater 2, 
1-OEPA Water 1, 1-OEPA Wastwater 1, 45 years experience in commercial water/wastewater operations.)  Can the bidder be an 
individual?  

Question Submitted: 11/24/2009 1Question Number:

Will employee experience take precident over company experience?  With employees having OEPA Water/Wastewater dual 
liscences of Level 1,2, & 3, and 51 years of contractural municipal water/wastewater operations.  Will this allow a company 
having mostly water/wastewater installation bid the project.  Or, can the project be bid by an individual, or group of individuals?

Question Submitted: 11/30/2009 2Question Number:

I cannot type in form 204-10 Computerized Maintenance Management System (CMMS).  I would like to type information and 
then print the form for submittal.  When I try to unprotect the document, it asks for a password.  I was able to type and print the 
other forms 'references' and 'pricing'. 

Question Submitted: 12/2/2009 3Question Number:

Reference # 0076, item # 625E1481.  I represent Hapco Aluminum Poles.  Hapco cannot manufacture the specified part number 
A7S12D4 TFO-BA because it calls for a 4" tapered fluted shaft. Hapco cannot manufacture 4" shafts for fluted poles. Will ODOT 
accept a 5" straight fluted or 5" tapered fluted shaft?     

Question Submitted: 3/22/2010

It will be acceptable to use the 5" tapered fluted shaft.

4Question Number:

 Ref No: 86 2 Ea. Pull Box, Misc: 24" X 36" Will this box be per spec 725.08 or 725.06 as is the case for ref 85.

Question Submitted: 4/9/2010 5Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


